
December 3, 2014 
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Richard Cobb, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Avalon Middle – Community Basketball program/practice 
Avalon Middle – Pace High Youth Basketball/practice 
Avalon Middle – Pace Youth Basketball League/practice 
Avalon Middle – Pace Rec Basketball/practice 
Avalon Middle – Pace Basketball/practice 
Avalon Middle – Teddy Hart PHS Youth Basketball/practice 
Gulf Breeze High – FL Best Wrestling Camp 
Gulf Breeze High – NWFL Youth Sports Alliance/games 
Holley Navarre Intermediate – Girl Scouts/adult leader training 
Holley Navarre Middle – Girl Scout Troop 807/meeting 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – Christopher Whitney/reception 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – New Hope Community Church/services 
Sims Middle – Pace Girls Basketball/practice 
Sims Middle – Pace Rec Basketball/practice and tournaments 
Sims Middle – Pace Youth Rec League/basketball practice 
Sims Middle – Pace Community Basketball/practice 
 
 
 
 


